Dear client and community member

Bobby Goldsmith Foundation is currently undertaking a project looking at the needs of people living with HIV across NSW and some parts of Australia. This project will help BGF when designing our services in the future.

You can find more information about BGF here: http://www.bgf.org.au/ and on Facebook at www.facebook.com/TheBobbyGoldsmithFoundation/.

As part of this project, we have developed a survey that we ask you to complete by clicking on the hyperlink below:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BGFcommunity

The survey has 27 questions covering your health and wellbeing, access to services, what you know about BGF (if anything), and then some basic demographic data about you. They are mostly multiple choice questions and the survey should take about 10 minutes to complete.

The survey closes on **FRIDAY 30 NOVEMBER 2018**.

All responses will be confidential.

If you have any questions, please contact Lisa Ryan on 0419 228 180

Kind regards Andrew



Andrew Buchanan Compliance, Research and Operations Manager

Level 3, 111-117 Devonshire St, Surry Hills NSW 2010 Website: www.bgf.org.au M: 0431 377 271 P: 02 9283 8666 F: 02 9283 8732 Free call: 1800 651 011

Notice: This email is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not disclose or use the information in it. If you have received this email in error please notify us immediately and delete the email